
Would like you to know...

May 1, 2012

OUR COLOR OF THE MONTH

Reflex
Blue

Mention this for no 
additional charge for wash 
up on this month's color. 

4' Banner

Connect With Us

What is going on around the shop...
We have purchased a new estimating system that will help us provide faster 
service. Along with faster service, this new estimating system will help us keep 
better records of what your last order was and when it was printed. We are 
currently in the process of customizing the software to fit our needs. Hopefully 
we will start using this new software by the end of May.

 Your friends at USA Quickprint

Every time you 
lick a stamp, 
you consume 

1/10 of a calorie.

Useless Fact: A few of our
services:

• Tags

• Certificates

• Business Cards

When you need Top Quality Printing Quickly and at a Reasonable Price

Two Convenient Locations to serve you!
Downtown Canton

409 3rd Street, SW • Canton, Ohio 44702

330-455-5119
usaqp2@sbcglobal.net

John's Grille Plaza
2729 Cleveland Ave., NW • Canton, Ohio 44709

330-455-1177
usaqp1@sbcglobal.net

Monday - Friday  8:30 am to 5:00 pm   or  www.usaquickprint.net

Not valid with any other discount.
Restrictions may apply. 

- Contact us for further details!

Currency Facts 
- Large Denominations
By: Bureau of Engraving and Printing, U.S. Department of the Treasury
The entire article can be found online: 
http://moneyfactory.gov/uscurrency/largedenominations.html

Watch for a special
post for our

facebook fans only
this month.

Restrictions May Apply.

$25.00

United States currency denominations above $100 are not available from 
the Department of the Treasury, the Federal Reserve System, or the 
Bureau of Engraving and Printing. On July 14, 1969, the Department of the 
Treasury and the Federal Reserve System announced that currency notes in 
denominations of $500, $1,000, $5,000, and $10,000 would be discontinued 
immediately due to lack of use. Although they were issued until 1969, they 
were last printed in 1945.

These notes are legal tender and may be found in circulation today; however, 
most notes still in circulation are probably in the hands of private numismatic 
dealers and collectors. If you are interested in purchasing or learning more 
about these larger denominations, more resources may be available online 
or at your local library.

The largest note ever printed by the Bureau of Engraving and Printing 
was the $100,000 Gold Certificate, Series 1934. These notes were printed 
from December 18, 1934 through January 9, 1935 and were issued by the 
Treasurer of the United States to Federal Reserve Banks (FRB) only against 
an equal amount of gold bullion held by the Treasury. These notes were used 
for transactions between FRBs and were not circulated among the general 
public.

Perfect for your 
graduation party.


